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This bill is a gross overreach of government! This will force people in rural areas to 

pay higher tax rates set by bureaucrats in larger cities. Many people in rural areas of 

Oregon live there because they cannot afford to live in cities or they do not feel the 

city politicians represent them well enough! I am in strong opposition of this measure 

and I ask that you think forward and look at how this will harm many of our less 

fortunate citizens. Thank you and I look forward to this bill not passing!  


